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Next Week’s Golden Rules Focus 

Be honest 
Key Dates for Next Week 

1st July London Eye - Elephant Class 

1st July Y6 Secondary School Transition Day (Grey 

Court)  

2nd July  Library visit - Monkey Class 

2nd July School production dress rehearsal 

(grandparents and siblings welcome) (9:30) 

3rd July “Mud Pie” Bake Sale Whole School 

 
 

WEEKLY BULLETIN 
26th June 2015                                                                                              Issue 43 

Whole School Information 

Well done to all of the Rhinos and Lions who were presented with their 

Heads Award this week.  It is such a special event and always great to 

see the children doing their public speaking and then being awarded 

with their medals.  Many thanks to all the parents who also came to 

celebrate the children’s achievements.  We are celebrating National 

Sports Week with our Sports Day today.  We hope you enjoy the new ‘all 

day’ format and the introduction of competitive races from Reception 

to Year 6. 

I look forward to seeing many of you at our Camping Night tonight – I 

hope our annual Skins v T-Shirts football match is another success! 

 

Class photos: will be in your child’s bookbag this evening.  Please return 

with payment by 6th July. 

 

House Points    

    

17825 17455 17454 17614 

 

Craze of the Week 

The week beginning 15th June: chalk. 

 

Repeated Message 
Children’s Roles ‘WE WANT YOU!’ 
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Roles are being advertised from today in the office for the children to apply for 

helpers around the school.  Application forms will be available at the office for 

children to collect. 

Design a Car - The JLT are hosting an inter-school contest to design an 

environmentally friendly car, see the posters around school for more 

details.  The cost to enter is £1.00 and the closing date is 1st July and 

winners will be awarded on 3rd July.   Car Wash, please don’t forget to 

book your car in as spaces are limited, booking form at reception. The 

price will be £4 for an outside wash and £7 for an outside wash and 

inside clean - what a bargain!  Money raised will be donated to our 

international charity Shelter Box. 

“Mud Pie” Bake Sale for Save the Children - July 3rd, Monkey and 

Crocodile class will be holding a bake sale, please can you contribute 

any tasty nature-themed baked-goods that you can create.  What 

about chocolate “mud” cupcakes? Cookies shaped like your favourite 

bird, tree or flower? Brownies with grass-green icing? The possibilities are 

endless! 

Lion King Summer Production  

Please donate any unneeded keys to create a musical instrument for 

the school, to be used for the Lion King.  Any type of metal key is fine as 

long as you don't need it back.   

Special Lunch’s 

Michael leaving celebration lunch – 20th July 2015 

If your child normally has packed lunch and they wish to take part 

please pay £2.30 into the office by 6th July. 

MUMS AND DADS' 6-A-SIDE FOOTIE TOURNAMENT - Sunday July 12 1-

6pm, King's House, Chiswick. The annual parents' schools footie 

tournament is next month and we would love to get more mums and 

dads involved.  It's a great day out, and a chance for your kids to watch 

you play in a great event, with a family atmosphere. It's not very 

competitive, and it's very social able.  We can field as many teams as 

we like. We need a minimum of eight for dads, and six for mums. 

So if you would like to play, please let me know.  Roger, 07879 486506 or 

roger.blitz@ft.com  

 

Community Information 

Enjoy getting ready for school – Do you have a child starting nursery or 

reception in September and would like some top tips on how to help 

them be ready.  Contact Barnes Children’s Centre on 020 3021 1990 

Preparing for the teenage years - a workshop for parents of year 5 and 6 

pupils - We now know that the changes in the brain of an adolescent 

are far reaching and completely change many aspects of their 

behaviour and thought processes. Add to that the change in hormones 

and things can get surprising. Learn what to expect, how best to handle 

it and what you can do to prepare you and your child for a new era of 

your relationship with bestselling author and Educator Gill Hines. Weds 

24th June, Kingston. For booking and more 

information www.gillhines.co.uk 

Record Breakers, Summer Reading Challenge 2015 – Once again the 
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libraries of the borough are running summer reading challenge, for more 

information see www.recordbreakers.org.uk  

Pensford Field and The Kew Society Summer Picnic Party – 27th June from 

4pm until 8pm, with live music.  Tickets £5.00 per adult and children free 

up to16.  Please see flier for further details. 

Play and Learn Fun for 0-3s – Tuesday 9:15 to 10:30 at Kew Riverside, 

every week. 

Key Stage 1 (Giraffe, Zebra & Elephant) 

Giraffes 

 

Zebras 

 

Elephant 

London Eye –1st July.  If you are happy for your child to take part please 

can you return the completed slip and make payment of £10.50 either 

online or at the office.  

Library Visit – 9th July 

Key Stage 2 (Monkey, Crocodile, Rhino & Lion) 

Monkeys 

The British Museum - 9th July. As part of our topic on ‘Egypt’ we would 

like to visit The British Museum for a workshop.  The cost of this trip will be 

£2.00 per child.  If you wish your child to attend please complete the 

permission slip and make payment either online or at the office.    

Swimming Lessons – The 8th payment is now due.  Please remember to 

pay either online or at the office.  

Library Visit – 2nd July 

DEN DAY ‘In aid of Save the Children’ – 10th July 2015.  The children will 

be going to Richmond Park and spend the day exploring the area, 

building their dens and playing team-building games together. We ask 

that all children bring in £1 as a donation on this day, that they wear 

sensible and durable clothing and shoes, sun cream and hat, and bring 

a water bottle with them. We will have a picnic lunch together in our 

dens.   If you are happy for your child to take part please can you return 

the completed permission form and make your donation at the office.  
 

Crocodiles 

DEN DAY ‘In aid of Save the Children’ – 10th July 2015.  The children will 

be going to Richmond Park and spend the day exploring the area, 

building their dens and playing team-building games together. We ask 

that all children bring in £1 as a donation on this day, that they wear 

sensible and durable clothing and shoes, sun cream and hat, and bring 

a water bottle with them. We will have a picnic lunch together in our 

dens.   If you are happy for your child to take part please can you return 

the completed permission form and make your donation at the office.  

Juniper Hall – The 5th payment is now due.   Please make payment either 

online or at the office. 

Library Visit – 16th July 

 

Rhinos 
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OSMINGTON BAY (PGL) feasibility letter Update – A letter covering all the 

details and payment plans for this trip will be sent out shortly, requesting 

a non refundable deposit of £50.00 for the first payment. 

The British Museum - 6th July. As part of our topic on ‘Ancient Greece’ 

we would like to visit The British Museum for a workshop.  The cost of this 

trip will be £2.00 per child.  If you wish your child to attend please 

complete the permission slip and make payment either online or at the 

office.    
 

I  Lions 

Leavers Lunch - 21st July 2015.  This year will would like to serve the 

children burgers and chips.  Please could you inform Lisa if your child 

wishes to have a veggie burger by 6th July. 

Residential Visit Osmington Bay - The final payment is now due.  Please 

settle the final balance online or at the office.   

Pupils starting in Richmond secondary schools in September 2015 - 

Richmond secondary school visits to new schools are on Monday 6th 

July.  This is with the exception of Grey Court School, which this year is 

scheduled on Wednesday 1st July 2015. 

 
Key dates for your diary 

  

1st July London Eye - Elephant Class 

1st July Y6 Secondary School Transition Day (Grey 

Court)  

2nd July  Library visit - Monkey Class 

2nd July School production dress rehearsal 

(grandparents and siblings welcome) (9:30) 

3rd July “Mud Pie” Bake Sale Whole School 

6th July Y6 Secondary School Transition Day (Christ’s & 

Richmond Park Academy) 

6th July  British Museum - Rhino Class 

7th & 9th July School Production (19:00) (crèche available) 

9th July  Library visit - Elephant Class 

9th July  British Museum - Monkey Class  

10th July Den Day – Monkey and Crocodile Class 

10th July  End of year reports out  

13th July Parents Consultations for reports 15:00 to 18:00 

(crèche available) 

16th July  Library visit - Crocodile Class 

21st July   Y6 Leavers’ Assembly (9:30 start) 

21st July  End of Term  

 
 Please check the school website for term dates, including INSET days. 

 
 



 

Slips to be returned/Attachments to bulletin           

Whole School 

 

Giraffe Class  Zebra Class Elephant Class 

    

Monkey Class Crocodile class Rhino Class Lion Class 

    


